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Makarow, Irina (ECY)

From: Jean Mendoza <jeanrmendoza@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 5:14 AM
To: ECY RE CHEM ACTION PLANS (HWTR)
Subject: PFAS
Attachments: FOTC letter to Ecology re PFAS October 27 2020.pdf

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL SYSTEM - Take caution not 
to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND were expecting the attachment or the link 

Dear WA State Dept. of Ecology,  
     Please consider the attached letter of concern regarding PFAS in the Yakima Basin.  
Sincerely,  
The Friends of Toppenish Creek 
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